Debra Thomeson

From: Carolyn Kvernvik <cvkvernvik@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 12:41 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Investigate Boroughs Involvement

To whom it may concern,

It has been almost seven years since July 4th, 2016. And although legally this tragic incident has
been settled it is still a fresh wound for this community.

Please investigate the borough’s involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the
deaths of Molly Parks and and Marie Giesbrecht. Opening a dialogue is important to avoid future
tragedies.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Kvernvik



